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Commissioners of the Public Service Commission, 
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FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

March 28, 2024 

I am a property owner within the proposed service area for Environmental Utilities, LLC 's 

(EU) application to provide wastewater service. I reside at 50 Gasparilla Way on Don Pedro 

Island. 

I am writing to object and oppose this APPLICATION FOR ORIGINAL CERTIFICATE OF 

AUTHORIZATION AND INITIAL RATES AND CHARGES FOR WASTEWATER SERVICE based 

on: 

1. The need for service has not been definitively demonstrated. 

2. It is not in the public interest. 

3. The proposed service area is within the Charlotte County utility area. 

I am formally requesting an administrative hearing by the PSC for this application and to 

become an intervenor and/or party of record. 

Thank you, 

s/ Linda Cotherman 

Cell 941-276-1140 

lcotherman@yaboo.com 

mailto:lcotherman@yahoo.com



